COTTON STREET HOLDINGS LLC

Jeanie Bourke

Code Enforcement Officer/Plan Reviewer
City of Portland

Permitting and Inspections Department
389 Congress St. Rm 315

Portland, ME 04101

July 25, 2016

Jeanie,

Thank you for your assistance as we prepare the site plan and building permit applications for the
shipping container project located at g3 Washington. The Container Project located at g3 Washington
Avenue is designed in accordance with IBC 2009 Section 705.3 'Buildings on the same lot, the adjacent
property located at 105 Washington Avenue is owned by the same owner, Cotton Street Holdings, LLC,
as the lot at 93 Washington. The lots are contiguous parcels and will remain this way for any future
development. No further development will occur on the 105 Washington Avenue lot while the containers
exist on the adjacent lot.

Please feel free to contact me or Ryan if you have any additional questions.
Best Reggrds,

)
Jed Harris

Managing Partner
Cotton Street Holdings LLC

CC: Ryan Senatore
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